

Welcome back Eureka Families! First Grade



Dear First Grade Families:

In an effort to recognize the different economic situations of our students and families, the only supplies requested for every student at Eureka Elementary for the upcoming school year will be headphones for chromebook use and a backpack. A nice pair of headphones for the chromebook works so much better than the ones I would buy in bulk.

If you would like to make a classroom donation of commonly used items, please consider the following:

- * Tissue boxes
- * Glue sticks
- ★ Pencil top erasers

Optional items for students' personal use:

- ★ 1 Box of crayons (Max size of 24)
- ★ Small glue sticks
- ★ Pencil box
- * Blunt scissors
- ★ Gym shoes to keep at school

Please label all personal items sent to school.

No colored pencils, pens, or markers please.

I look forward to seeing you all at the open house and on the first day of school!

Mrs. Karen Densmore